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Dear Middle School Families,

Spring is here, and with it comes a busy and
exciting time at our school! As we enter
testing season, we encourage students to
stay focused, do their best, and finish the
year strong. Your support at home makes a
big difference, so please ensure your child
gets plenty of rest and encouragement.

Spring Break is just around the corner,
offering a well-deserved pause. We hope
you enjoy this time with family and return
refreshed for the final stretch of the
school year.

Looking ahead, we are actively recruiting for
next year! If you know families who would
be a great fit for our school community,
please refer them to us. Your word-of-
mouth support is invaluable!

Thank you for your partnership and
dedication to your child’s success. Let’s make
these last months count!

Best,
Deordre Adams

Principal’s
Letter 

National Women’s Month
Spring Soccer Competition

March 1st Saturday Tutorials 9:00 - 12:00

March 2nd - 8th
National School Social Worker Week - Thank you Ms. Tellison!
TX Educational Diagnostics Week - Thank you Ms. Jackson!

March 3th - 5th TELPAS Tests 

March 3rd - 7th
AAL, INC. SEL Week 
Spring Attire all Week 

No Strapless Top, Shirt
No Short Dresses or Shorts 

Dresses and shorts must be knee length
No Sandals / Crocs 

March 5th Spring Family Meeting 4:00 - 5:00 PM

March 7th 
Early Dismissal 1:00 PM
Maintenance Worker Appreciation Day

Thank you Mr. Armando!

March 9th Day Light Savings
Spring Forward - Change clocks to 1 hour ahead on Sunday

March 10th - 14th Spring Break Holiday!
March  15th  - No Tutorials

March 17th
Welcome back to school Students & Staff!

March 21st  Report Cards in Skyward

March  22nd  Saturday Tutorials 9:00 - 12:00

March 29th  Saturday Tutorials 9:00 - 12:00


